
              

 

 

TOWN MANAGER’S REPORT 

November 2023   

 

Town Projects Status  

 

Millville Zip Code:  Last week, I was contacted by the USPS individuals who are working on 

the Millville zip code issue. Apparently, they as well are having some difficulty reviewing the 

zip code boundary maps, Millville boundary maps, and Sussex County maps. They requested 

the mailing addresses and parcels numbers of the properties in question. I just received 

MBTS (2) of the West Villages and am waiting on Sussex County to send me Parkside and 

Tupelo Sands.  

 

Stormwater Pond and Dukes Drive:  Eric Evans, Code & Building Official, will be coming 

before the Town Council at their regular meeting on January 9, 2024 to discuss both pond 

and Dukes Drive acquisitions. 

 

FY23 Audit:  The audit is ready for the Town Council’s review; however, Mr. Herb Geary was 

not available to present in the month of December. It is Mr. Geary’s intention to present on 

January 9, 2024.  

 

  

Attached are the following reports:  

1. Code & Building Department 

2. Evans Park Report 

3. DSP Crime Report 

4. MVFC Report 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Deborah Botchie  

Town Manager  

 


